
 

With an increase of $10 million dollars to the Course Choice program funded through the Supplemental Course Allocation (SCA) students and schools will now 

have greater access to a broad variety of course offerings from online, face-to-face, industry training, and dual enrollment course providers. Each school district 

and independent public school has been provided with an allocation in the MFP to fund these course offerings.  

These course offerings will enable schools to provide courses not currently available to their students, including: 

 Career and technical preparation, supporting the Jump Start program 
 Academic work required to achieve TOPS 
 Advanced coursework not available at the school due to limited resources 
 Dual enrollment 
 STEM course offerings 
 Intensive remediation for students struggling to stay on pace for graduation 

 

Registration for 2017-2018 will open on July 5, 2017, with schools registering directly with the Course Choice Provider.  

 

Please refer to the following tools for more information. 

 Table 4 of the MFP Budget letter: to determine your allocation amount 

 Course Choice Registration Procedures: for 2017-2018 registration instructions  

 2017-2018 Course Provider Directory: for provider offerings and individual catalogs  

 Course Choice Scheduling Tool: to determine which provider is offering course titles students are seeking 

 

Please email sca@la.gov for additional information.  

 

 

2017-2018 Course Choice SCA Guide  
 

http://www.louisianabelieves.com/docs/default-source/minimum-foundation-program/proposed-fy2017-18-mfp-budget-letter_legislature.xlsx?sfvrsn=9
http://www.louisianabelieves.com/docs/default-source/course-choice/course-choice-registration-instructions.pdf?sfvrsn=2
http://www.louisianabelieves.com/docs/default-source/course-choice/provider-directory.pdf?sfvrsn=20
http://www.louisianabelieves.com/docs/default-source/course-choice/course-choice-provider-scheduling-tool.xlsx?sfvrsn=14
mailto:sca@la.gov

